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CITY PROJECT NO. TH-0726
CARS PROJECT NO. 310000780
127TH STREET RECONSTRUCTION, METCALF TO NALL
SOD MAINTENANCE


Dear Property Owner:

An inspection of the recently laid sod has been made in regard to the above referenced project. The sod laden areas have been accepted as growing and complete. The maintenance of the sod areas are now your responsibility. The sod should be maintained by proper watering and mowing to ensure its survival.

Fescue/Blue Grass sod should be given at least one inch (1") of water per week, either by watering, or from rainfall. This watering will be most beneficial if broken into three or more waterings, for a total of one inch. It is also best to water in the early morning or late evening. Fescue/Blue Grass sod should not be sprayed for weeds this season, and should not be mowed shorter than three inches (3"). The sod will require continued watering this fall to ensure survival, and may require continued watering during the winter months if the winter season is unusually dry.

If you have any questions concerning your sod, the seeded areas, or about the recently completed construction on this project, please contact me immediately at (913)895-6180 or justin.nickel@opkansas.org.

Sincerely,



JUSTIN NICKEL, P.E.
CIVIL ENGINEER, SENIOR

mif

cc:	Jim Hix – Councilmember
	John Skubal – Councilmember
	Bill Reno, Mile’s Excavating, Inc.
Shane Standley, BHC Rhodes
	
Email:	William D. Brown, P.E. – Director of Public Works	           	          Kevin D. Harris – Construction Inspector I
	Daniel G. Miller, P.E. – City Engineer		           	          Sarah Patterson – City Forester	
	Kathy Petrie – Construction Inspection Supervisor
		  
